
 

Village of Springville 

Historic Preservation Commission 

 

September 12, 2022              7:00 pm 

 

A meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission of the Village of Springville was 

held at the Municipal Building, 65 Franklin Street, Springville, New York at the above 

date and time. Present were: 

 

Members:                                                              Bill Skura Chairman  

                                                                              Helen Brogan 

                                                                              Don Orton 

            John Baronich-Vice Chairman-absent  

            Eric Tuberdyke 

 

Also present:           Laura baranes-Premier Sign 

                   

                                                                                           

Clerk:                                                                    Jennifer Blumenstein 

 

After the Pledge of Allegiance, Chairman Skura called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m.  

 

A Certificate of Appropriateness came before the Board from Laura Baranes with 

Premier Sign Systems, LLC.  They are looking to update the canopy and signage at Kwik 

Fill located at 75 Waverly Street. 

 

They are pulling the face off of the canopy and replacing it with green trim with the logo 

and the existing pole signs will just be replaced with digital signage displaying numbers 

only. 

 

After some discussion and review of the Certificate, Chairman Bill Skura asked for a 

motion to vote. 

 

Don Orton made the motion to approve as presented.  Seconded by Helen Brogan.  All in 

favor, none opposed.   

 

The second Certificate of Appropriateness that came before the Board was from Bill 

skura in regards to a property he purchased at 30 Pearl Street.  The plan is to do a total 

rehab on the property.  It will need siding, painting and work on the porches.  Bill plans 

on keeping most of the architecture of the building and doing repairs instead of replacing.   
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The existing clapboards will be removed and replaced with either concrete or vinyl 

siding.  The windows will not be replaced and the paint colors will be determined later.  

The plan is to try to keep the porches, but they may have to be removed due to the siding. 

 

After some discussion and review, Chairman Bill Skura asked for a motion to vote. 

 

Don Orton made the motion to approve as presented.  Seconded by Helen Brogan.  Bill 

Skura did abstain from the vote.  All in favor, none opposed.   

 

Eric Tuberdyke made the motion to adjourn at 7:30 pm, seconded by Bill Skura. All in 

favor, none opposed.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Jennifer Blumenstein 


